
Post Box Trip 
Friday 09 March 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

As a part of our literacy programme, your 

child will be walking to post a letter at a 

nearby letterbox on Wednesday 14th March 

2018 at 10:30am. 

They will walk with Kylie Ellis, Wendy Blackmun & Yumiko Yoshihara to the 

postbox on Rutland Street.  They will post a letter and photograph about their 

recent trip to the supermarket. This will provide them with a rich language 

experience that will form the basis of their literacy programme for the week.  

Please let us know if you have an queries. 

Thanks,  
Ōtākaro - Renée Kake, Jodi Archbold, Sam Pelham and Rachel Kelly 

Wednesday 14th March 
Walking to the postbox  
on Rutland Street and  
back to school. 


